
The City of Utica will be giving a plumbing 

examination on JUNE 9TH AT 1 PM for all 

master plumbers seeking to be licensed in the 

City of Utica. Interested parties should fill out a 

Master Plumbing Exam Application on or 

before MAY 31St 2023 (WEDNESDAY). 

Please contact the City of Utica Department of 

Codes Enforcement at 315-792-0163 

or rzegarelli@cityofutica.com for more 

information. 
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